
SPICE I – Mixing fun and hard work, students design, construct, and test a Java-based computer game or simulation.  
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SPICE II – Advanced or returning students move on 
to more complex subjects like GUI programming, 
event programming, user interfaces and abstract 
classes. 

Speakers from the IPFW Department of Computer Science, as well as other community professionals, 
provided students with information about careers in Computer Science, Programming and Engineering. 

SPICE Instructor, Tammy Toscos and SPICE Coodinator, 
Assistant Professor Emmanuel Udoh recognized students 
for their outstanding efforts.  On the last day of the 
program, students were also treated to a trip to 
International Truck and Engine Corporation. 

SPICE is an opportunity to learn and sharpen skills in JAVA, one of the most widely used languages for internet 
and modern application programming. 


